
 

 

https://myvalleytransit.com/ 

 
 

LET US KNOW WHAT YOU THINK! 
 

Valley Transit is updating its transit development plan and would like to get 

your feedback on possible future bus route changes. 

 

HOW YOU CAN PROVIDE FEEDBACK (until 10.31.19) 

 

Learn about changes & comment anytime 

(Interactive on-line map): 

https://bit.ly/2ko3von 

 
Learn More & Get Involved: 

 

You’re Invited to attend an  
in-person open house: 

 

o September 23, 2019 at the Appleton Public Library-Meeting Room A 
on (Stop by anytime between 10AM-6PM) 

 

o September 25, 2019 at the Appleton Public Library-Meeting Room A 
on (Stop by anytime between 10AM-6PM) 

 

o Receive a FREE DAY BUS PASS when you attend & provide feedback 
(limit 1 per person and limited to the first 50 customers) 

 

 Learn More About Project: 
 

o Project Page: https://bit.ly/2lZnji5 
o View the Draft Plan 
o Submit Comments 

 
 

Thank you for your time! 

Connecting the Fox Cities 

https://myvalleytransit.com/
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